
Stogner, Michael 

From: Hayden, Steven 
Sent: Friday, April 11, 2003 3:01 PM 
To: Stogner, Michael 
Cc: Charlie Perrin (E-mail) 
Subject: RE: Dugan's 2 NSL appl. 

Mike, 
As per our phone discussion, I will get out in the area ofthe two Dugan NSL applications early next week to check on the 
availability of standard locations. 

Steve 

—Original Message— 
From: Stogner, Michael 
Sent: Friday, April 11, 2003 2:44 PM 
To: Chavez, Frank 
Cc: Hayden, Steven; Perrin, Charlie 
Subject: Dugan's 2 NSL appl. 

I have received and reviewed two NSL applications from Dugan for their: (i) Federal " I " Com. #1; and (ii) Federal " I " #9, 
both in Section 12-T29N-R14W. My review of aerial photos indicate there are locations available for both wells a 
standard locations within the respectful pools. The cover letters for both applications, being somewhat sketchy, 
indicate Aztec was provided copies. Before I denied them or request more information I thought I would check with 
Aztec for comments. 
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